
KINDERGARTEN
DAY OF FUN

We made it to the end of the

year and will be having a

celebration day of games,

pizza, crafts and ice cream!

Here's what you need to know

about the second to last day of

school:

WHAT SHOULD MY CHILD BRING?
Please send your child to school with an empty backpack. We

will provide snack and lunch. The children will need an empty

backpack to bring home their supplies.

WHAT SHOULD MY CHILD WEAR?
Since we will be outside, your children may dress down. Girls

should not wear dresses nor should any child wear a tank top.

Normal dress down rules apply.

WHAT WILL MY CHILD EAT?
For snack we will be having water with gold fish. For lunch we

will be having pizza, watermelon and juice. At the end of the

day we will be celebrating with an ice cream sundae. Your

children have been earning toppings on their ice cream sundae

through showing respect to God, to teachers and each other.

Our day will end with ice cream sundaes!

IS THIS THE LAST DAY OF
SCHOOL?
No! Please come back on June 8th for our Kindergarten

Graduation Ceremony.

WHAT TIME WILL IT BE?
We will be having our Kindergarten Day of Fun during normal

school hours. Please be sure your child is there on time!

VIRTUAL LEARNERS...
You are invited! Please be sure to reach out to your classroom

teacher if you wish for your virtual learner to attend the

Kindergarten Day of Fun and the Kindergarten Graduation

Ceremony.

CAN I VOLUNTEER?
We will need help getting supplies ready ahead of time, but will

not need day of volunteers. Please look for more information

from your Room Liaisons about share opportunities on Help

Counter!

Miss Morga and Mrs. Brandares

In Christ,

I HAVE MORE QUESTIONS, WHO
SHOULD I REACH OUT TO?
Feel free to reach out to your classroom teacher with any and all

questions you might have. We are so grateful for you, the

families, who have supported our Kindergarten community

throughout this year!


